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Quick, Shelly

From: Huber-Kantola, Dan
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 12:31 PM
To: Quick, Shelly
Subject: FW: Resignation per Board policy BBD

 
Here is Jadd’s Letter 

From: jhorbanzone2 [mailto:jhorbanzone2@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2012 11:50 AM 
To: ronlzone5@gmail.com; Huber-Kantola, Dan 
Subject: Resignation per Board policy BBD 
 
Ron and Dan, 
 
It has been an honor and privilege to have served on the Three Rivers School District Board. 
 
I am officaly no longer a resident of the district and per the TRSB policy BBD, item 2, I do not meet the 
requirements to be a member. Therefore I cannot and should no longer be making vested decisions for the 
voters and students of the district. 
 
I will do my best to assist in finding a replacement for my position. 
 
Thank you for being a wonderful group to work with and pillars for the community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jadd Horban 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Epic™ 4G Touch 


